
Holy Spirit Polish National Catholic Church 
 
The members of the parish would like to invite those in our area who are looking for a 
new spiritual home to join us. 
 
Father Rafal Dadello will be celebrating Holy Mass on Sunday May 30th at Polish 
National Cemetery in East Herkimer at 11.00 a.m.  
It is the Trinity Sunday. The first reading will be from the book of Proverbs (Wisdom 
was born before the earth was made).  The second reading is from the Letter of Paul to 
the Romans 5:1-5 (To God through Christ in the love which is poured out through the 
Spirit). 
The Holy Gospel is from St. John 16:12-15 (Whatever the Father has is mine. The Spirit 
will receive what I give and tell you about it). 
 
On June 6 we have Memorial Picnic at the Church after Holy Mass. Everyone is invited. 
 
The PNCC was organized in Scranton, PA in 1897.  The denomination has over 25,000 
members in North America.  The church in Little Falls belongs to the Mohawk Valley 
Senioratte district which also includes churches in Latham, Schenectady, Amsterdam, 
New York Mills, Rome and Schenectady.  More information about the PNCC can be 
obtained by calling Fr. Dadello at 823-0793, also by visiting WWW.PNCC.ORG or 
WWW.HOLYSPIRITPNCC.ORG  Anyone needing a ride to Holy Mass can call Karen 
Filipski at (315) 823–4152 or John Rogers at (315) 429-9314. 
 
May the blessing of the Lord be upon you. 
 
 


